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                                           The Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise will once again respond to  
                                           the need for care and support for those in need who are  
                                           experiencing a natural disaster in their lives.  Through    
                                           ShelterBox Canada, the club will provide shelter to the Rohingya  
                                           people who have fled violence in Myanmar as they have  
                                           travelled by foot to Bangladesh.  In mid-November, the club 
agreed to donate $1200 (Cdn), to enable ShelterBox to end an additional box to 
Bangladesh, specifically designated to help alleviate the dire situation being experienced by 
the Rohingya people. 
  

 
  

ShelterBox helps provide shelter and warmth to families who have lost their homes and 
possessions following a natural disaster, conflict or other humanitarian crisis. ShelterBox 
helps some of the world’s most vulnerable people.  The gift of a ShelterBox will help the not-
for-profit organization to provide them with the tools they need to survive and begin 
rebuilding their lives. 
  
ShelterBox prepositions aid around the world so that their teams can respond immediately 
following a disaster. Donations allow them to be prepared to respond immediately whenever 
families need our help. 
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